


22 July 2009
Dear Mr. Sachs:

A huge "thank you" to you, Dottie, and everyone in your office who helped provide the bike helmets for
the grand opening of the Willard Branch of the Springfield-Greene County Library last Saturday, July 18.
We had a fantastic opening with many arca dignitaries and people from the community attending.

We gave away all the helmets but one. The families were so appreciative and could hardly believe their
good fortune to get a free helmet for their child/ren. Many said they simply eouldn't afford them. What a
great service you all have provided to families! Now their children can be safe even in these tough
economic times. We have enclosed a photo of children getting helmets.

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. Thank you for making it possible.

Sincerely yours, ) )
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Jeanne Duffey and Loree Quinn

Community Relations

Springfield-Greene County Library

Gills to the Library are tax deductible. Please retain this letter for tax pusposes.
‘The Library has not provided goods or services in consideration of this contribution.




